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About IPFD:  

The International Partnership for Dogs (IPFD) is a non-profit organization, registered in Sweden, 

initiated by a diverse group of stakeholders in the international dog world and launched in 

August 2014. More 

Mission: 

Facilitate collaboration and sharing of resources to enhance the health, well-being and welfare 

of pedigreed dogs and all dogs worldwide. 

Vision: 

An enduring global collaboration enhancing dog health, well-being and welfare, and human-dog 

interactions. 

Partners and Collaborators:  

Several national Kennel Clubs (Sweden, Finland, Germany, France, Norway, Ireland, the UK and 

the USA (AKC)) and other stakeholders in dog health [The Orthopedic Foundation for Animals 

(USA) and the Agria Pet Insurance-SKC Fund (Sweden)] have made formal, multi-year 

commitments to move this work forward. The Fédération Cynologique Internationale (FCI, who 

represents 91 national kennel clubs) is an Initiating Patron and Member; VetCompass (UK) is a 

Collaborating Partner). More 

IPFD Board:  

The initial Board of the IPFD is comprised of individuals with respected international 

reputations, who represent a broad array of stakeholders in dog health, well-being and welfare 

and who comprise a range of backgrounds and abilities that are needed by this new 

organization. More 

DogWellNet.com: 

DogWellNet.com, the internet platform of the IPFD, functions as an information hub, providing 

links, documents and additional resources to breeders and others in the dog world. More 

More Information:  

For additional information, visit DogWellNet.com, or please contact Dr. Brenda N. Bonnett, 

CEO, International Partnership for Dogs (brenda.bonnett@ipfdogs.com). We welcome interest 

from all those who share our desire to enhance dog health, well-being and welfare, worldwide. 


